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AMERICAN PAYROLL ASSOCIATION

HARTFORD CHAPTER

An Autonomous and Independent Chapter of the American Payroll Association
PO Box 331192
West Hartford, CT 06133
President:  Gail Ryan, CPP, SS&C GlobeOp, gryan@sscinc.com
Vice President: Debbie Clark, CPP, Simsbury School Systems, dclark@simsbury.k12.ct.us 

Webmaster:  Rosemarie Quealy, Sierra-Cedar, Inc., rquealy@aol.com
Secretary: Maura Kenny, CPP, mauraken@frontier.com
Treasurer:  Laurie Burbank, CPP, Kaman Corporation, laurie.burbank@kaman.com
Government Liaison Officer: Robert W. LaRose, CPP robert.larose@quest-global.com
Welcome Committee Chair: Gwendolyn Carty, Enterprise Holdings, Gwendolyn.D.Carty@ehi.com
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The Nutmeg Restaurant

297 S. Main St.  Rt. 5

East Windsor, CT 

Phone: 860-627-7094

http://www.nutmegrestaurant.com
Lean Processing in Payroll

Presented by:  Brian Burbank
Learn about the principles of 6S, Kaizen events, Bottleneck Analysis, Value Stream Mapping, KPI’s, and more.  Find out how the benefits of Lean Processing can reduce labor costs and response times and increase efficiencies and employee effectiveness.  Providing continuous improvement opportunities will enable better use of employees and resources.  Brian will discuss these topics and how they can be applied to payroll processing.
Brian Burbank is the Engineering Manager for QuEST Global Services Inc. in Windsor, CT where he has worked for the past 3 years.  Prior to QuEST, he spent 11 years with Standard Knapp, a small, one-hundred-year-old manufacturing firm in Portland, CT.  At Standard Knapp, he was trained in Lean principles with TBM Consulting in Durham, NC, and was the Kaizen Promotion Office Manager for 7 years.  He was the driving force in starting Standard Knapp on its lean journey.  Without the resources of a large company, flexibility had to be incorporated in order for lean to be embraced and be successful.  Mini Kaizen events were created to improve processes organizing office and manufacturing areas.  One event resulted in improved efficiency and minimized turnaround time on engineering sales orders saving hundreds of hours.  Brian holds a BSME from Northeastern University in Boston, MA.
Events for the Evening:
5:00-5:30   Networking – Bring your business cards!




5:30-6:30   Dinner

6:30-8:30   Speakers/Government Gab/Q&A




8:30  
 Chapter Business/Door Prize/Drawing
DIRECTIONS TO: The Nutmeg

e-mail: info@nutmegrestaurant.com               
	From Hartford:
Take 91 North to Exit 35A Bissell Bridge - RT 291 East. Follow RT 291 over Bissell Bridge to Exit 4. Take a Left at the Light, 

Follow RT 5 North, 4.5 Miles, 

Nutmeg Restaurant is on the Right.

OR

Take 91 North to Exit 44. 

Right at the end of ramp. 

Nutmeg Restaurant is 3.5 Miles on the Left.


	From Springfield:
Take 91 South to Exit 44. 

Right at the end of ramp. 

Nutmeg Restaurant is 3.5 Miles on the Left.



HARTFORD CHAPTER – AMERICAN PAYROLL       ASSOCIATION

QUARTERLY MEETING RESERVATION

March 31, 2016
5:00 PM TO 8:30 PM
The Nutmeg Restaurant
Registration is $50.00
Reservations and checks must be received no later than

March 25, 2016
Name

                   Company Name
              Phone #          Email         APA National Member ID
	
	
	
	
	

	 
	
	 
	
	 

	 
	
	 
	
	 


Please make checks payable to: APA - HC (Fed. Tax ID# 47-5032410)

Please include this form with remittance to:

Laurie Burbank, CPP
Kaman Corporation

1332 Blue Hills Avenue

Bloomfield, CT 06002

laurie.burbank@kaman.com
860-243-6106
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